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To Whom It May Concern:

I live in Arizona and I am an fan/supporter of desert racing. As you know many of us travel out to the Las Vegas area to attent
races. By shutting down this land you are not only shutting thousands of OHV acres but you are shutting down a large portion of
a track that more than five organzations use a year. There already have been many land closures in the area in which these panels
could be placed.

It is my best intrest to do what is right for the environment but I do not beleive that shutting down acres of land is necessary.
There are thousands of acres of BLM land that is already closed for OHV use, please investigate the possibility of using that land
instead of closing more to public access. Thank you.



